Behnam Ghaffari

From: Mark Amend <Mark.Amend@km.kongsberg.com>
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 5:40 PM

To: David Hagen

Cc: Vegard Haugen; Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: RE: Request for Info - File # 0149-EX-CM-2017

Adding Ben to the email since we have communicated before. | think it’s safe to say that this will be the primary
location for this license. It is close to many more potential customers and coastal. The one for Maryland was for a
specific govt customer and in the end they got approval through their own spectrum management office.

Thanks,
Mark

From: David Hagen

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 1:31 PM

To: Mark Amend <Mark.Amend@km.kongsberg.com>

Cc: Vegard Haugen <Vegard.Haugen@km.kongsberg.com>
Subject: FW: Request for Info - File # 0149-EX-CM-2017

Hi Mark,
A question from Benham in the bottom.

David

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov [mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 5:53 PM

To: David Hagen <david.hagen@km.kongsberg.com>

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0149-EX-CM-2017
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David Hagen, Kongsberg Underwater Technology, Inc.

To:
david.hagen@kongsherg.com

) Behnam Ghaffari
From:



Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov

Kongsberg Underwater Technology, Inc.

Applicant:

0149-EX-CM-2017
File Number:

37661
Correspondence Reference Number:

06/26/2017

Date of Original Email:

It appears the purpose of this modification is to move the test/demo site. Considering the experimental license
was granted recently, how often do you intend to move the venue?



